
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         12 noon 
 
 
 
 
 
Salut, Guten Tag, Ciao, G’day, Narmarste, Neehaow, Sahlahm !!! 
 
The Karonga School Harmony Day Lunch is one of the highlights of the school calendar and 
is a wonderful celebration of the many cultures represented throughout Australia as well as 
at our school. 
 
This is a whole school community event to celebrate Harmony Day and a wonderful 
opportunity for parents to socialise with other families.  
 
We would like to extend a special invitation to our new families and hope that you can 
attend. 
 
Parents, carers, grandparents and relatives please mark the date in your diary now.  
 
More information will be supplied by the class teachers via the communication books. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

SEE YOU THERE!! 

HARMONY    DAY     LUNCH 
 

Thursday 19th  March 
 

School Hall 
 


